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YEAR 1982. 

Your Committee wishes all Society members and it's friends every Good Wish for 
the year ahead. 

PROGRAMME ITEMS. 

Society meetings will continue to be held on the THIRD WEDNESDAY 
of each month from February to November. in the Committee Room at the City 
Hall. All members are eligible to attend and are assured of a warm and friendly 
welcome, 

Wednesday FEBRUARY 17th, Elaine Meehan will speak on the SAKDBY COLLECTION. 

Sunday FEBRUARY 28th See below. 

Wednesday MARCH 17th General Meeting, 

Wednesday APRIL 21st. Mrs. Bensemaxmn will speak on ANDREW CARIIEGIE 

Further details of the year's programme will be issued later. 

SPECIAL VISIT TO WILLIAMSIOWN. 

A visit to some of the historic places in Williamstown has been 
arranged for 

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 28th. 

Meet at the City Hall ( in Glen Eira Rd.) at 10 am, Directions for 
the meeting place in Williamstown will be issued.. Travel by private car. 

A walking tour of various places, with a local guide, will commence 
about 11 am. Lunch will be taken at an appropriate spot and you are asked to 
provide your own lunch. 

Those requiring transport could ring R. Ballarityne 578.3145  or R. 
Sims 528.1661. who will do their best to iiake arrangements for you. 

This should be a most interesting event. 

AUSTRALIA DAY CELEBRATION. 

Several members of the Society were among the 400 citizens present 
at the Caulfield. City Council Australia Day Breakfast - the ninth - held in the 
City Hall. 

The theme this year was 'The Australian Film Industry' - from the 1890.1 s 
to the 1980's. The Hall was decorated accordingly and a continuous dual slide 
show was repeated several times. One set of slides was taken from old films while 
the other was from recent productions. The Hon. Don Dunstan gave an inform-
ative address on the subject, Brian May and a special ensemble provided music 
using film themes. 

More than $3000 will be forwarded to the Caulfield Hospital Cardiac 
Support Group. 


